
Message Sent 03/30/2015 

Page 1 of 1 
 

         
         
         
         

    

 

Physician 
 

NDC Requirement for Physician 
Administered Drugs in Medicaid Managed 
Care 

 

 

 
Contact Details: 

1-800-343-9000 
emednyalert@csc.com 

 
 

 

NDC Requirement for Physician Administered 
Drugs in Medicaid Managed Care 
 

Reminder: Reporting of the National Drug Code (NDC) is 
required for all Physician Administered Drugs for Medicaid 
Managed Care Plans 
 
Per the Deficit Reduction Act (DRA), Medicaid is required to 
obtain NDCs on all physician administered drugs (including 
drugs administered by nurse practitioners, licensed midwives 
and drugs administered in an ordered ambulatory setting) in 
order to maximize federal rebates collected. Original guidance 
was set forth in the December 2007 Medicaid Update. 
 
Medicaid Managed Care plans are also required to obtain 
NDCs when paying claims for physician administered drugs and 
are responsible for communicating and providing such billing 
guidance to their provider networks. Providers who have 
questions on this requirement should contact the appropriate 
Managed Care plan. 
 
 

 

 

   

 
If you are having problems viewing content within this newsletter, please email emednyalert@csc.com for further assistance.  

The Department has attempted to ensure that the information contained in these notifications is as accurate as possible. However, no e-mail transmittals or materials 
provided are intended to constitute legal or medical advice. 
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